OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
VICTORIA

17 April 2023

Mr Tony Bellette
Wombat

1st Ballan Scout Group
Scouts Victoria

Sent via email: wandering wombats@yahoo.com.au

Thank you for your email of 8 April 2023 inviting the Governor of Victoria,
the Hon Linda Dessau AC CVO to attend the Scouts Victoria 1st Ballan
2021/22 ARAP and Grand Opening of the New Scouts Hall on Sunday
4 June 2023.

The Governor appreciated receiving your invitation but regrettably is
unable to attend. The Governor did, however, ask me to extend her best
wishes for the event.

Yours sincerely
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Jonathan Burke
Official Secretary
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Government House
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